Suzie Fournier

From:

Suzie Fournier

Sent:

Friday, October 11, 2019 11:10 AM

To:

Suzie Fournier

Subject:

FW: 2020 OGRA Conference - Student Career Fair

From: Ontario Good Roads Association [mailto:DoNotReply@ConnectedCommunity.org]

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 3:02 PM **To:** Suzie Fournier < <u>Suzie.f@temagami.ca</u>>

Subject: 2020 OGRA Conference - Student Career Fair

Problems Viewing this Email? Click Here





Small, Rural, and Northern Career Fair at 2020 OGRA Conference

February 23 -26th | Fairmont Royal York Hotel

Are you from a small, rural or northern municipality? Will you have job openings or internships available in the next few months? Are you looking to connect with students and recent grads about these unique opportunities? Well, look no further! OGRA will host a small, rural, and northern career fair as part of the 2020 OGRA Conference.

This event will take place Sunday, February 23rd, 2020. It will be an unprecedented opportunity for small, rural, and northern municipalities to directly connect with students

and recent grads who may not have considered or who are simply not aware of these opportunities.

If your municipality is interested in participating, please fill out this short survey below.



This survey will close October 25th. We thank you for your participation in this survey.

Have a look at the OGRA Career Hub. Where you look for a career, not just a job.

Join the conversation at the OGRA Interchange

The Ontario Good Roads Association advances the infrastructure and transportation interests of our members through training, advocacy and services.



Update your email preferences to choose the types of email you receive

Unsubscribe from community emails